
From: Smith, Brianna H. <BSmith@wspa.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/29/2016 2:10:53 PM
Subject: WSPA TV Inquiry

Good Afternoon,
Hope you both are doing well.
 
I’m looking to get some information from the Inspector General’s Office regarding subpoenas that were served to Lori 
Manning, Katie Stellar, and Dana Yates regarding an investigation into High Point Academy in Spartanburg.
I know in the past when we’ve requested information from the IG’s office we have gone through the governor’s 
office, if there’s another direction you could point me in that would be great!
 
Also looking to confirm that Governor Haley spent time with Jacob Hall’s family at Greenville Memorial yesterday to 
her visit to the upstate. And if so, if there are any pictures that you can share with us of the event.
 
Thank you,
Brianna Smith
864-809-9928
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